FRIENDS of:

Littledean C of E Primary School and Pre School



People with time for Children

27th November 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

Christmas Fayre

As you are aware The Friends Annual Christmas Fayre is taking place on **Monday 11th December from 3:15pm-4:30pm.** We would like to say 'Thank you' for the donations so far for the bottle and chocolate tombola's.

Our final non uniform day is on **Wednesday 6th December.** We are asking for donations of 'Jazzy Jars' in return for children to wear their Christmas jumpers to school. Fill a clean jam jar with sweets or goodies – decorate the outside and bring them into school for the tombola. Thank you.

We would really appreciate any help on the day for setting up and cleaning down. Set up will start from just after 1:30pm and if anyone is able to stay after the event that would be much appreciated. None of this can be achieved without the support of our parents and we are hoping for a really great turnout this year.

All money raised goes to the school and pre-school for the additional items that they may require. Already this academic year, the Friends have contributed to the coaches for the Christmas visits for both school and pre-school. As well as this, new cameras have been bought for each class, these were much needed and were able to be purchased due to the continual great work of our Friends Committee and our fantastic parents.

A fantastic turnout for support and help for this year's fayre will help to continue the good work already started for this year.

Finally, we are bringing back an old favourite Christmas Stall, one that hasn't been done since Mrs Readings retired. This is the stall where the children can go into a room and choose a present to wrap for their parents, grandparents or anyone they wish to give a gift for Christmas to. We have already started going through what we had suitable for this stall to get it started, but if anyone has anything they think would be suitable we would be very grateful for any small donation. Anything from smellies to crockery will do! The children can spend anywhere between 20p and £1 in there.

Again we thank you again for all your support through the year and we looking forward to seeing you at the fayre.

Many Thanks
The Friends Committee